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St. Mary’s Chess Club Info 

Chess Club will meet on the dates listed below from 3:30-4:30pm in the St. Mary Campus 

Stem Lab. 

January 26 

February 9 

February 23 

March 9 

March 23 

March 30 

April 20 

May 4 

May 18 

June 1 

Chess Club is open to all students in grades 3-8 and students of any ability levels are 

welcome to join, even those who don’t know how to play Chess!  Our coach, Kevin Klandrud, 

is experienced with working with students of all ability levels.  He is a coach for the 

Pewaukee Middle School and an active member of an area chess club.  Additionally, 

members of the CMH Chess Club may join us from time to time to help the students learn 

how to play Chess or improve their skills! 

 

There is a $15 registration fee which should be paid before the first meeting.  Payment 

should be made by check made out to Waukesha Catholic School.  Please add “Chess Club” 

to the memo line. 

 

Participation will be limited to 30 students.  You can reserve a spot using the sign-up in the 

link below: 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0945a4a82ba6fa7-chess#/ 

 

If you have any questions, or would like to support our Chess Club in any way, please 

contact Mr. Heinecke at jheinecke@waukeshacatholic.org 

 

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0945a4a82ba6fa7-chess#/


 

ATHLETICS--FREE ADMISSION! 

The Waukesha Catholic Athletic Board would like to invite all of our Waukesha Catholic 

families to attend our home games on Saturday January 28th for FREE to kick off 

Catholic Schools week.  All school families (K3-8th grade) will be admitted free by bringing 

in the flyer that will be in the Campus packet on January 25th.  We hope to see you there 

to help support all of our Waukesha Catholic basketball teams as we kick-off Catholic 

Schools Week! 

 

St. Joe's Gym Parking note--if you are parking at St. Joe's anytime after 3 pm for 

basketball games on Saturdays (including Jan. 28th), please use the public/street parking 

available near Martin St. and avoid using the parking lot so the elderly and others 

attending 4 pm Mass can use the lot. Street parking is also usually closer to the gym doors. 

Please see the link below for parking areas to use (Green), to avoid (Red), and the gym 

location (Blue). https://earth.google.com/earth/d/1Fr-

rbPNEpNFE2_jp6tFxTiYlgeCczrUO?usp=sharing 

 

Ski Club Reminder 

Our next ski trip to Alpine Valley is scheduled for Friday, February 3, 

2023.  Ski forms are due in the office no later than Friday, January 

27 by Noon.  No late forms will be accepted.  

 

Ski forms can be found on our website, waukeshacatholic.org 
 

https://earth.google.com/earth/d/1Fr-rbPNEpNFE2_jp6tFxTiYlgeCczrUO?usp=sharing
https://earth.google.com/earth/d/1Fr-rbPNEpNFE2_jp6tFxTiYlgeCczrUO?usp=sharing
http://waukeshacatholic.org/

